
What is the Health & Wellness Incentive Reimbursement Pilot Program? 
Binghamton University is on a mission to be the healthiest campus in the country. A healthy campus 

promotes and encourages a culture where the healthy choice is the easy choice. Offering faculty and staff 
cost-effective wellness programs that support healthier choices, particularly around physical activity, 
can significantly improve the health and wellbeing of our campus community.

The Health and Wellness Incentive Reimbursement Pilot Program would allow for eligible faculty and 
staff fitness members to apply for a reimbursement of a portion of their FitSpace membership fee, after 
they complete a documented number of exercise sessions. 

Who can participate in the pilot program? 
The Health and Wellness Incentive Reimbursement Pilot Program is currently open to the following: 

University benefit-eligible faculty and staff (temporary hourly University employees are not eligible for 
this pilot program). Binghamton University Dining, Barnes & Noble and Campus Pre-School employees 
are also eligible for this pilot program. Research Foundation employees are not eligible for this program 
since they presently have a similar program available.

If you are unsure about your eligibility status for this pilot program, we encourage you to call Sara 
DeClemente-Hammoud with Human Resources at (607) 777-4939 for clarification BEFORE purchasing 
your fitness membership. 

Are students eligible for the pilot program? 
Students are not eligible to participate in the Health & Wellness Incentive Reimbursement Pilot Program. 

However, domestic students that subscribe to the United Healthcare insurance program offered by 
Binghamton University are eligible to apply for an Exercise Facility Reimbursement as part of that plan’s 




